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Senator Antani

A   R E S O L U T I O N

Honoring the Miami Valley Transportation Club on its One 

Hundredth Anniversary.

WHEREAS, The members of the Senate of the 134th General Assembly 
of Ohio are pleased to recognize the Miami Valley Transportation Club 
on the auspicious occasion of its Centennial, celebrated April 21, 
2022; and

WHEREAS, The One Hundredth Anniversary of the Miami Valley 
Transportation Club is an important milestone, and it provides an 
ideal time to acknowledge the group’s exceptional efforts to represent 
carriers and shippers and the unique issues that influence this 
industry. The organization has attained a praiseworthy record of 
service, and it is held in great esteem for its initiatives to improve 
the quality of life for the people of Dayton and the surrounding 
communities; and

WHEREAS, Over the years, the Miami Valley Transportation Club has 
engaged in an array of worthwhile activities and projects that have 
advanced the mission of the association. Clearly, the organization’s 
impressive professional and social contributions to its member base 
are deserving of applause; and

WHEREAS, All those associated with the Miami Valley Transportation 
Club are to be commended for their foresight, commitment, and selfless 
donations of time, energy, and ability far beyond what was required or 
expected. These fine people have earned the respect of many and have 
set an example of responsible citizenship worthy of emulation; 
therefore be it

RESOLVED, That we, the members of the Senate of the 134th General 
Assembly of Ohio, in adopting this Resolution, congratulate the Miami 
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Valley Transportation Club on its One Hundredth Anniversary and extend 
best wishes for the future; and be it further

RESOLVED, That the Clerk of the Senate transmit a duly 
authenticated copy of this Resolution to the Miami Valley 
Transportation Club.
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